
Timothy Rees Close Burglary

   PCSO Kylie Barclay has sent us the following message:

  

   Just to bring to your attention a burglary which took place on Timothy Rees Close and also a
number of reports of vehicle interference (Trying car door handles etc)

  

   We have conducted a letter / reassurance On Timothy Rees close and all streets branching
off.

  

   If you are able to share with any key contacts you have in the Danescourt area in relation to
keeping vehicles secure, valuables on show.. etc! 
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